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American Numismatic Association Launches New Blog 
ANA Coin Press Offers Original Numismatic Content 

The American Numismatic Association (ANA) launched a new ​blog​ in November. A project that 
has been in the works for over a year, the new blog features exclusive articles for beginning and 
intermediate collectors, stories that previously ran in ​The Numismatist ​(the ANA’s monthly 
hobby publication), articles highlighting specimens and collections from the ANA Money 
Museum and more. Both ANA members and non-members can access the blog.  

The name “​ANA Coin Press​” was selected for the new blog after the Association ran a naming 
contest. Collectors were asked to submit blog name ideas for the chance to win a prize valued 
at $100. The winner for the contest is Jake Miller, who received an MS-65 1881-S Morgan dollar 
as the grand prize.  

For questions or more information regarding the blog, contact ​pr@money.org​.  

The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered, nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging the study and collection of coins and related items. The 
ANA helps its 25,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of money through 
its vast array of educational and outreach programs as well as its museum, library, publications, 
and conventions. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or visit ​www.money.org​. 
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